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Santa Ana College Launches Financial Aid Events for High School Students & Families
SANTA ANA, CA – Santa Ana College, in partnership with The Campaign for College Opportunity (CCO), Cal State Fullerton, UC Irvine and area high schools in Santa Ana have teamed up to host several bilingual sessions for students and their parents aimed at educating the public about the financial aid process when preparing for college.  These events, part of the state-wide KnowHow2Go effort, and led by CCO, are free to students and parents.

“Increasing awareness of the ease and affordability of attending college is one of many ways we work to advance opportunities for students to attain a post-secondary education,” said Dr. Sara Lundquist, vice president of student services for Santa Ana College.  “Fees including tuition, textbooks, and other college-related costs can present barriers to attendance. It is our goal through these sessions to help students and parents to learn the facts about financial aid and to help demystify their perceptions about this process.” 
The events are scheduled from 6 p.m. to 8 p.m. at the following schools: 

January 8  

Valley High School


1801 S. Greenville

January 10 

Saddleback High School

2802 S. Flower

January 15  

Century High School


1401 S. Grand Ave
January 16  

Segerstrom High School 

2301 West MacArthur Boulevard
January 17  

Santa Ana High School

520 W. Walnut
The Campaign for College Opportunity will award a $500 scholarship to one student at each of the events.  The KnowHow2Go event will kick-off financial aid assistance drives at each high school to ensure the largest number of eligible students receive the necessary assistance 

-more-

in submitting the Free Application for Student Aid (FAFSA).  Schools will be open several nights each week through March 2nd, the deadline for submitting FAFSA forms.
# # #

About Santa Ana College and the Rancho Santiago Community College District


The mission of the Rancho Santiago Community College District (RSCCD) is to respond to the educational needs of an ever-changing community and to provide programs and services that reflect academic excellence. Santa Ana College and Santiago Canyon College are public community colleges of RSCCD, which serve the residents of Anaheim Hills, East Garden Grove, Irvine, Orange, Santa Ana, Tustin and Villa Park. Both colleges provide education for academic transfer and careers, courses for personal and professional development, customized training for business and industry, and programs to train nurses, firefighters and law enforcement personnel. 
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